
Canyon Band Booster Meeting 

September 12, 2017 

 

Band Board President, Erin Fellers called the meeting to order at 7:03 pm at the Canyon Band Hall. 

Minutes from the August 8, 2017 Booster Meeting were read by Natasha and approved. 

 

REPORTS: 

Treasurer’s Report:  Natasha reported checking account balance of $49,575.22 and Savings of 9,510.31. 
(see attached).  We will be moving 2,000 over to savings. 

Parent Chaperone Report:  Juanita discussed discussed the new magnets and volunteer badges for this 
years chaperoning. Rhonda Acker volunteered to relaminate the badges. 

Wurstfest Report:  Beth reported that Sign up Genius is showing about a 28% sign up, the 3rd and 10th 
are football games, and they are typically hard to fill.  Would love Middle School Parent volunteers.  
Beth will schedule meetings to discuss Supervising Shifts.  Please check out the canyonband.org site and 
there is a sign up genesis, pick your date and times to ensure you get the slots you want.  Anyone can 
assist as long as you are above 13.  This is our BIGGEST fundraiser of the year. 

Uniform Coordinator:  Mary reported Laura Estepp and Jane Smith are assisting with uniforms this year. 
Thank you for all your assistance.  We will be washing on 10/7, 10/21 and 11/10.  We will be having 
concert fittings during the week of Oct 30th if parents want to assist. 

Parlimentarian:  Steven reviewed the by-laws.  Motion to approve as read by Steven Lowak, second by 
Beth Neill and approved by all.  Steven presented a new amendment for vote at next meeting.   

There was discussion regarding these amendments. 

Canyon Band boosters will award a set number of scholarships as determined by the Executive Board 
and approved by membership at large to graduating seniors of Canyon High School enrolled in the Band 
Program or Color Guard who meet prerequisites on the current Canyon Band Booster Scholarship 
Application.  Scholarships will be awarded in accordance with Comal ISD Booster Club Guidelines july 
2016.  Recipients of the scholarship must provide proof of enrollment in an institution of higher 
learning, before the actual awarding of funds. 

It was asked to specify the dates when the number of scholarships will be set.  Steven moved to amend 
with addition, Norma H. second and approved. 

 

Committees:   

 Band Banquet –n/a 

Senior Scholarships – n/a 
 



WGI: n/a 

Summer Band Registration:  n/a 

Spaghetti Jazz Dinner: n/a 

Nominating Committee:  n/a  

Tailgate Committee:  Christie Engel discussed that we may need tables at the tailgate, we need 
to plan to feed 380 people.  We need to discuss where the tailgate will be held. 

Mr. Adam:   Please ensure you are looking at Canyonband.org for up to date information.   

Other business:   

Mrs Pruitt – We are ready for Pep Rallys.  We will be selling a discount card for a fundraiser this year. 

Mr Solis – Beginner band member numbers are higher than previous years. 

 

We really appreciate you and THANK YOU!  Next booster meeting on October 10, 2017 at 7pm. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 7:41 pm by Natasha Reynoso, second by Steven Lowak. 


